
The brewery in Poznań uses, on the basis of the permit issued in accordance with applicable regulations 
by the President of the National Atomic Energy Agency, sources of ionizing radiation and x-ray devices 
generating radiation. 
The sources are supervised and controlled continuously.  
Our sources and devices are not a threat either to employees or the external environment. 

 


